FEBERAL CORRECTIONAL

Fagiuity AssoCiaTion
INC.

Dear Ms. Martinucci,

I am writing to offer you my deepest, heartfelt appreciation for performing the test
that helped save my life. While I know that MDC Brooklyn would not allow the use of
Heart Scan Services to be brought in, you kindly brought it to the VFW hall. I would also
like to thank Lois Riccobono for introducing me to you. I especially appreciated the
straight-forward way in which you communicated the severity of my condition. It's never
easy to hear what you had to tell me about diet and need for exercise, and you handled the
situation with care and grace. My improved health will be a credit to your expertise and
attentiveness. I will be certain to continue to recommend you and Heart Scan Services to
everyone I know, in the hopes of saving others lives as well.

Sincerely,
President Raymond Cotton
F.CF.Al
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